Americanism
Department of New Jersey

September 15. 2018

Dear Comity Presidents,

As we begin a new administrative year | look forward to serving as Department Americanism Chairman.
Attached is information that needs to be passed on to your County Americanism Chairman and Unit
Presidents. My goal is to have every Unit and County reporting on all the wonderful things that are
being done throughout the year.

Monthly Reports due by the 1% of each month
Mid-Year Reports are due by December 1, 2018
Year End Reports due by May 1. 2019

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.
Thanks for Being a Friend to our Veterans!

For God and Country,

Eltie Zaleski

Bepartment Americanism Chairman
Morris County President



